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July 28, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing this letter in support of Allison G. S. Knox in her election to the 

NAEMT Board of Directors for the Region I Director position. 

I have known Allison for several years, while sitting on the NAEMT board.  She 

came to the meetings very prepared and was always an enthusiastic 

participant.   Allison truly supports EMS and is always willing to look at all aspects 

presented to her before making decisions.  She asks questions and gives insight. 

Allison’s diversified background would be extremely helpful if she were to be 

elected to this position.  She believes in strong relationships and is a visionist.   

Sincerely, 

Deb Von Seggern, NRP, EMSI 


